
Amendment of 1st Quarter 2017 Children’s Programming Report 

Station:  WZME, Facility ID # 70493, Bridgeport, CT 

 

Subsequent to the initial filing of the report, the licensee was advised by the Charge! Network that, due 

to a technical error which has since been corrected, the E/I bug did not appear on screen during 12 

hours of E/I programming (“Boomerang” and “Heroes Among Us” on Saturday March 4, 11, 18 and 25, 

and “Into the Wild” and “Killer Instinct” on Sunday March 5, 12, 19 and 26.)  The network has scheduled 

12 additional hours of E/I programming in April as a “make good” for the episodes that aired without the 

E/I bug in the first quarter. 

  


